
  
   

 

1 July 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We have reviewed the results of the recent summer exam and your son’s score in Biology 
has given us some cause for concern as it was below expectations. We are providing 
some additional resources to help him go back over the content and gain more experience 
in answering questions. It is important that he consolidates his work before the start of the 
next academic year and I would also recommend that he makes use of the independent 
study guides on the BWS website which are located in the Curriculum Files using this link 
W:\Y9Files\Biology Files\Independent Study Guides. He should also refer to his text book 
and revision guide, and seek advice from his teacher if he needs more clarification. Ideally 
he should try to work through the resources over the summer and bring them completed at 
the beginning of the autumn term where any problems can be discussed and advice 
offered. 

It is not intended to over burden your son with a large extra workload and the resources 
should not take too long to complete, and we would appreciate any support and 
encouragement you can offer him. In the meantime, if there is anything that you wish to 
discuss then please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Shirley Madzarevic 
Head of Biology 
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